
For crime prevention information contact the 

Physical Security/Crime Prevention Office at (760) 830-4561.

December sets focus on Holiday Safety & Awareness. It is time for the 

end of year holidays, which could mean higher crime rates are probable. 

Whether you celebrate Christmas, Hanukkah, or Kwanzaa & of course, 

the New Year, be aware of potential crimes. Follow these tips to have a 

safe holiday season:

Always leave exterior lights on to illuminate your house & 

remember that most Christmas lights are not sufficient.

Utilize caution with online purchases & always check for 

trusted retailers to avoid fraud.

Place gifts in a secure location not seen through open 

windows to avoid drawing attention for burglars.

Be careful as to what you post to social media when 

away from your house.

While celebrating the several holidays, remember to 

never drink & drive.

If leaving the area, organize a trusted house sitter.

Don’t let crime ruin a memorable holiday! Plan, prepare 

& enjoy the season with your family. Together, we all 

can help prevent crime!

Happy Holidays from the Provost Marshal’s Office.
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